
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Monday 27th March 2023 

 
‘Grow in the Grace and Knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3:18 

 

Staffing update. 
We express our sincere thanks to Mrs McCrea, who, sadly, will be leaving us on Friday. Mrs 

Marston will be returning to her full-time post after the Easter holidays and will return to 
teaching Willow class. I thank you all for your patience and understanding with the staffing 

changes. We are delighted Mrs Marston is feeling well and ready to return and I know you 
will join us in wishing Mrs McCrea all the very best for her future. Mrs Westland is recovering 

well from an operation she has had and will be returning to the school after the holidays. We 
also look forward to the return of Mrs Lean and Mr Orrell after the Easter holidays.  

 
 

Rock Kidz  
I am delighted that Rock Kidz will be visiting our school on Friday 31st March. 

Children can choose to come to school dressed as ‘rock stars’ or wear their 
uniform. We look forward to learning the songs with the band. 

 
 

 

Easter  
Willow class will be leading the Easter service this year in St John’s church. This will take 

place on Thursday 30th March. ALL Children can go straight to church and class teachers 

will register them there. Please arrive from 8.45am. families and friends are welcome to stay 

for the service and any help walking the all the children back up to 

school would be much appreciated. Any children coming to breakfast 

club need to have arrived by 8.10am at the latest please. 

 

Remember the Easter Egg competition will be taking place here in 

school on Friday 31st March. I am looking forward to seeing your child’s 

‘eggciting’, ‘eggtraordinary’       ideas and creations. Please give your 

child a hard-boiled egg for their creation just to avoid any potential disasters! Entries can 

be brought straight into school on the morning of Friday 31st. The winning entry from each 

class will receive an Easter egg.  

Children can enter into any of the following categories:- 

1. Pattern egg 

2. Character egg 

3. Easter bonnet 

4. Easter garden 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 
 
 
Parents evening 
Many thanks to all our families who attended the parents evening. It was brilliant to hear 
and read your positive feedback from the staff during the evening and from the many 

surveys completed. Thank you so much for your continued support. 

 
 
Forest After school club  

Starting in the summer term we will be offering a Forest 
After School club each Wednesday. Children can sign 

up for after school club as normal and on a 
Wednesday will participate in the Forest school 

activities. Look out for the letter coming home after 
half term which gives further detail and also a consent 

slip for your child to participate in the range of 
outdoor activities. There is a limited number of places and priority will be given to those 

children signed in for the after-school club on a Wednesday.  Look out for the letter coming 
home.  

 
Coppull Library News… 
Please find attached links and posters to two events taking place for children and their families at Coppull 
Library: 
https://events.lancashire.gov.uk/search/event_details.asp?eventid=13786&q=&area=allVenue&venue=Cop
pull 
https://events.lancashire.gov.uk/search/event_details.asp?eventid=13861&q=&area=allVenue&venue=Cop
pull 
 

School closes at normal time on Friday 31st March  

School reopens on Monday 17th April. 


